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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Holly Cairns 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
Date: 28 January 2021 
 
PQ ref 2387/21 (61) - To ask the Minister for Health the number of Covid-19 vaccines administered 
as of 13 January 2021; the number of persons vaccinated aged 65 years and older who live in long-
term care facilities; the number of frontline healthcare workers vaccinated; the number of non-
frontline healthcare workers vaccinated; the number of persons aged 70 and older vaccinated; the 
number of administrators and managers in his Department and the HSE who are vaccinated in 
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter 
 
 
Dear Deputy Cairns, 
 
Thank you for your representation. The data available is broken down up to the 13th of January is as 
follows: 
 
Frontline healthcare workers; 69,378 
Long term care facilities; 7,925 
Total: 77,303 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance,  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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